	HCPSS Student Technology Survey
 

	Saturday, March 28, 2020
Please help us identify student technology needs in HCPSS by completing the following technology survey this weekend. Next week, we will begin calling families who have not completed the survey. Everyone must complete the survey. Thank you!
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScaZfhswa0ztpopnYLRmyUofNBXsemACrMhn7-OZbXn4NAuNQ/viewform
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